
Central Valley Electric Cooperative, Inc.

Beyond the WireMarch
2024

Make Plans to Attend CVE's Annual Meeting

Saturday, March 16

Drive-Thru anytime between
9 AM & 12 PM (noon)

Bulldog Bowl Parking Lot
(Bulldog Blvd, Artesia)

Find more information and 
details in the Annual Report 

that will be mailed to you soon.

$50
GIFT CARD

The first 200 members to 
register will receive a $50 gift 

card (limit one per membership).

Important Notice: Board of Trustees Election
Central Valley Electric Cooperative will hold a drive-thru Annual Meeting on Saturday, March 16. We will 
accept nominations from the floor for the Board of Trustee seats up for election.

Below is a list of the Districts that are up for election and the names the Nominating Committee selected:

•	 District 3 - Cottonwood/Lake Arthur: Steve Spence (incumbent)

•	 District 6 - North of Roswell:  Charles Wagner (incumbent)

To make a nomination from the floor you must personally hand-deliver a Nomination Form to the CVE 
office on either March 14 or March 15, during normal business hours (8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.).

For more information on this process and/or to obtain a Nomination Form, please give us a call at 575-
746-3571.



Central Valley Electric Cooperative, Inc. is an equal opportunity provider and employer. Se Habla Español.

Central Valley Electric Cooperative, Inc.

PO Box 230  •  1403 N. 13th St.  •  Artesia, NM 88211
(575) 746-3571  •  (575) 752-3366 Hagerman

(575) 746-4219 fax  •  www.CVECOOP.org

Office Hours: 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. (Monday - Friday)

CVE EDUCATIONAL
F o u n d a t i o n  S c h o l a r s h i p

Application Deadline :
April 15  

College Scholarships are available for
CVE members and their dependents.

Visit www.cvecoop.org/scholarships for
eligibility and an application.

Spring Forward

March 10

Gianna Suratt
Dispatcher

Welcome New EmployeeCommercial & 
Industrial Lighting
Did you know Central Valley Electric Cooperative offers 
lighting rebates to commercial and industrial (C & I) 
members?

Rebates are available for C & I members who upgrade 
their existing lighting to more energy efficient lighting, or 
members who are building new facilities.

If you are interested in more information, please call 
Raelynn or Kyler at 575-746-3571. For full program details 
visit www.CVECOOP.org/lighting-rebates.

We're LUCKY to have you as a member!


